

Recruiting, Retaining & Reconnecting Cadets

Dear Boot Loan Donor,

Thank you for donating your senior boots to our Boot Loan Program. As a former cadet or family member of a former cadet, you are aware of the blood, toil, tears, and sweat that go into earning your senior boots and the right to wear them on the Quad.

Through your generosity, this program allows cadets who might not have the financial resources to purchase boots the opportunity to wear them.

Please include the enclosed form with your donation. If you have a photograph of you or the original boot owner wearing the boots, please send a copy along with the boots.

You may ship or deliver the boots (no uniform pieces) to our office:

Texas Aggie Corps of Cadets Association 1134 Finfeather Rd. Bryan, TX 77803

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

Tammy Riley
Administration
Texas Aggie Corps of Cadets Association
tammy@corpsofcadets.org or
bootloan@corpsofcadets.org
(979) 221-1998



Recruiting, Retaining & Reconnecting Cadets Boot Loan Program Gift Agreement

Name:		
Address:		
Phone #:		
Email Address:		
Boot's Original owner if different than donor:		
History of th	ne boots:	
	Gift Agreement	
I hereby give Cadets Associa	e and release unconditionally the above boots and accessories to the Texas Aggie Corps of ation. The CCA accepts this gift without conditions. Once the boots are no longer usable, give my permission for the boots to be repurposed to benefit cadets.	Ι
Signature	Date	